
GAPS	Monday	June	6,	2016	
	
Welcome-Thank	you	everyone	who	helped	make	2015-2016	school	year	fun	and	
exciting	for	all	of	the	Grimshaw	students.	
	
Announcements-	
Grandparent’s	Day	was	a	success,	thanks	to	all	who	helped.	
Book	Fair-was	successful.	Kristin	Colburn	will	take	over	next	year.	A	special	thank	
you	to	Christine	Cromley	and	all	who	have	volunteered.	
Grimshaw	staff	enjoyed	ice	cream	and	breakfast	pizza	for	teacher	appreciation	week	
and	thanked	GAPS.	
June	3,	2016-4th,	5th,	and	6th	grade	dance-students	had	fun.	
June	4,	2016-Community	days:	GAPS	provided	face	painter,	will	increase	face	
painting	time	from	1.5	hours	to	2	hours	next	year.	Face	painter	was	very	good.	
Slush	machine	for	school	picnic	6/14/16	will	be	rented	by	GAPS	
Staff	luncheon	6/21/16:	bring	salads	in	the	morning	
Kiln	will	be	installed	in	September	2016	
Thank	you	from	Mrs.	Terrell,	prom	committee,	and	parade	of	baskets	committee	
GAPS	donated	$100.00	for	Band-Aids,	Crayola	crayons,	and	Chap	Stick	for	Golisano	
Request	for	money	for	PE	equipment-on	hold	as	in	process	of	applying	for	grants	
	
	
Administrative	Report-	Jen	Blossey,	principal	
Grimshaw	received	many	calls	from	the	community	to	donate	pennies	for	Golisano	
Children’s	Hospital.		
New	channel	9	to	cover	Golisano	fundraiser	on	moving	up	day.	Toni	Gary	coming	
from	hospital	to	accept	donation.	
	Jump	rope	for	heart	raised	$7850.00	
Faculty	requested	GAPS	provide	case	of	water	to	each	class	for	school	Olympics	
6/8/16-Jarrett	J.	Kroscoczka,	author	coming-will	have	drawing	workshop	with	45	
students,	will	be	taking	6th	graders	
Interviewing	for	new	secretary	
Arts	and	Education	will	be	covering	6th	grade	field	trip,	no	fundraisers	
6th	graders	will	only	need	to	purchase	sweatshirts	
	
Voting-	
Gifts	for	custodians	and	Sue	Shannon-yes	
Moving	up	day	supplies	($30.00)-yes	
Purchase	water	for	Olympics-yes	
Smart	snacks	$3,000-yes	
	


